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Covid Precautions 

As we see Covid cases rising in local secondary schools, please be mindful that the measures we take to 
reduce the risk of spreading this disease is still a priority.  Our staggered drop offs and pick- ups will 
continue until further notice to avoid too many people on Swansbrook Lane and School Lane.   Please 
continue to wear a face covering (unless you are exempt) and keep a 2m distance between others.  
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 

After School Clubs 

We are delighted to be able to offer after school clubs again when we return after the summer 

holidays.  French, Art and Sport will be on offer.  Please look out for letters at the beginning of the new 

school year with further details. 

 

Ice-Cream Van 
 

Mid-morning on Monday 19th July a local ice-cream van will make its way onto School Lane!  If you 
would like your child to have an ice-cream or ice-lolly please send in £1.50 in a named envelope with 
your child by Friday 16th July.  Please note our Year 4 leavers will have their ice-cream paid for by the 
teachers so there is no need for those pupils to bring in any money.  Thank you. 
 

School Reports 

A reminder that end of year school reports will be coming home with your child on Wednesday 7th July. If your 

child is absent that day, the report will remain in the school office until his or her return to school.  Thank you. 

 


